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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Atlanta Regional Office 
61 Forsyth Street, Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
 
DIVISION OF MEDICAID & CHILDREN’S HEALTH OPERATIONS 
 
 
December 4, 2014 
 
Dr. Robin Cummings, Director 
Division of Medical Assistance 
Department of Health and Human Services 
2501 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-2501 
 
Re: North Carolina State Plan Amendment, 13-015 
 
Dear Dr. Cummings: 
 
We have reviewed the state plan amendment (SPA) 13-015 submitted to the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on September 25, 2013, which proposes to freeze the 
rates for Targeted Case Management for Adults and Children At-Risk for Abuse, Neglect, or 
Exploitation (ACRM) at the rate in effect on June 30, 2013, for State fiscal years 2014 and 2015. 
 
Based on the information provided, we are now ready to approve the Medicaid State Plan 
Amendment NC SPA 13-015.  This SPA was approved on December 4, 2014.  The effective date 
of this amendment is August 1, 2013.  Enclosed are the HCFA Form 179 and the approved State 
plan page. 
 
If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact Michelle White at 
404-562-7328, or Donald Graves at 919-828-2999. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
//s// 
 
Jackie Glaze 
Associate Regional Administrator 
Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 
 






